
Dear LaGuardia faculty and staff:

Yes, it’s hot out there.  Hope you are staying cool.  Here’s the latest…

Meeting of the Trustees: The much-awaited CUNY Board of Trustees meeting scheduled for Monday, 
June 28 was postponed until July 6.  We anticipate action by the Trustees to address issues of campus 
health and safety, including policies regarding vaccination and testing.  The CUNY Trustees, the 
Chancellor, the Central Office, and all of us here at LaGuardia share the same goal of ensuring a safe and 
healthful work environment for our return to campus.  

Remote Work: Staff that wish to continue to work remotely, or are interested in pursuing flexible work 
schedules, are encouraged to review the Flexible Schedule/Remote Work Guidelines, meet with your 
supervisor to discuss your proposed schedule and remote work scenario, and submit your Remote Work 
Agreement no later than July 15, 2021.  It has come to my attention that questions have arisen regarding 
the process for seeking approval for 100% remote work.  Ron Edwards, Director of Human Resources, 
and I are seeking clarification from the CUNY Central Office on this.  We will share any updates with you.  

Visiting Campus: Recently, I packed up my home office and returned to my campus office full-time.  It’s 
good to be back.  I have noticed an increasing number of you coming to visit, check on your office, and 
work from here.  That is terrific, but please remember to follow our health and safety procedures when 
coming to campus, including getting the appropriate approval from a Division manager and completing 
your Everbridge health screening.  Please make sure to review the Campus Safety page and follow the 
specific protocols prior to your visit.  Watch for updates as we anticipate protocols changing in the near 
future.  

Vaccinations: Please get vaccinated!  We still need to get the word out that being vaccinated is the most 
important step you can take to protect your health and that of our whole community. To find out more 
about vaccinations visit the VaxUpCUNY website. 

Best wishes,

Kenneth Adams
President

https://www.cuny.edu/coronavirus/flexible-work-arrangements/



